
Regular Council December 7, 2021 

 

Meeting came to order with Pledge of Allegiance.  Roll call was answered by Cou. 

Broker, Behrendt, Tully, James, Aichholz, & Robbins.  Cou.  Broker made motion to 

accept & dispense with reading minutes; 2nd by Cou. Behrendt.  Accepted by all.  Cou. 

Broker made motion to accept reports; 2nd by Cou. Behrendt.  Accepted by all.  Cou. 

Broker made motion to pay bills; 2nd by Cou. Robbins.  Accepted by all. 

 

OLD BUSINESS: 

 

Cou. Broker made motion to approve swimming pool changes and parking/storage 

changes, to be included in the comprehensive zoning ordinance we will put together in 

coming months; 2nd by Cou. Behrendt.  Accepted by all. 

 

Mayor said that he, solicitor, and Cou.  Aichholz met with Sheriff Sigsworth before 

council meeting tonight.  Sheriff seemed willing to negotiate.  We do not need to have 

anything formal in place by the end of the year.  Solicitor will prepare something in 

writing with our counter proposal to review at our next council meeting.   

 

NEW BUSINESS: 

 

We had 2nd reading of Ord. 2021-10 (temporary budget for 2022). 

 

Cou. James said we received a Mylander Grant for $3590 to be used for a handicap swing 

set for the park.  Mayor thanked the parks committee. 

 

Mayor said there was an article in the Register regarding the businesses wanting village 

to approve bay front dockage.  He said they have never given us a solid proposal asking 

for dockage. 

 

Mayor wants the village police to get raises in the coming year.  Council agreed.  We will 

work on this. Cou. Broker suggest we look into state grants. 

 

We will have a Christmas potluck at our next meeting. 

 

FLOOR: 

 

Alex File thanks mayor and council for considering raises for the police department.  He 

considers it an honor to serve. 

 

Cou. Broker made motion to adjourn; 2nd by Cou. Robbins. 

 

 

ATTEST:     Respectfully submitted, 

 

 



Larry D. Gwinner, Mayor                               Marsha K. Schenk, Clerk 

 

 


